
 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 
How many guests can I bring? 
Each graduate may bring two guests only. Due to the limited capacity of the ceremony venue, we aim 
to provide equal opportunity for all graduates to be accompanied by guests. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 
Will guests be charged a fee? 
No, there is no fee for guests. However, we kindly ask all graduates to adhere to the guest limit. 
 
Will gowns be distributed on the day of the ceremony (May 24–25)? 
No. 
 
Until when can I collect my cap and gown? 
Cap and gown distribution will end at 4:30 PM on May 16, 2025. 
 
Can someone else collect my gown on my behalf? 
Yes, if the payment receipt is issued in your name, a friend or family member can collect your gown 
and cap on your behalf. 
 
To whom/where should I submit my payment receipt? 
You must submit your receipt, which must be issued in your name, to the staff at the distribution area 
when collecting your gown. Graduates who fail to present a receipt will not be able to collect their 
gowns. 
 
What should I do if I don’t have a printed copy of the receipt? 
You can send your receipt to the following email address: halit@isikun.edu.tr 
 
How can I check if I’m on the ceremony list? 
You can search for your name in the list available on this page. 
 
What do I need to do to be eligible to participate in the ceremony? 
You must complete your cap and gown payment by May 14, 2025. 

 

     https://odeme.isikun.edu.tr/OtherPayments/BankSelect >Cap & Gown Payment 
 
Will graduates of the Graduate School of Education participate in this ceremony? 
No. Since the Graduate School of Education's academic calendar has not yet concluded, its 
graduation ceremony will take place during the 2025–2026 Academic Year Opening Ceremony on 
September 22, 2025. A separate announcement will be made for eligible graduates. 
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